
This letter is to express my support of Perpetua's Stibnite Gold Project. America needs this project to be 

permitted. It would produce our country's only source of antimony, a mineral we need for a secure and 

sustainable future. I hope after reading my thoughts you will understand why my support for this project 

is so strong. 

The permitting process has made the Stibnite Gold Project better. Perpetua Resources has listened to 

input from the public and regulators and found ways to reduce its project footprint, improve fish habitat 

and eliminate the need for long-term water treatment. Reviewing the Burntlog Road option in the 

SDEIS, it is clear to me the company plans to mine the area responsibly and minimize its environmental 

impacts. I hope the USFS will move this improved plan forward. 

The permitting process is working. The plan for the Stibnite Gold Project is improved. Now, it is time to 

move this project forward to a final record of decision. 

Paul Smithburg 


